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	In this update: Last chance to register for our workplan presentation; At A Glance Guide to our work.

This email contains a final reminder about the Review Steering Group (RSG) event on Monday evening. Please register now to hear more about our plans to improve the support and representation that community pharmacy contractors receive.
Last chance to register: RSG webinar for pharmacy sector
Following on from an independent review looking at the roles of PSNC and LPCs last year, the RSG has appointed programme management advisors (The Berkeley Partnership) to look at how to make improvements happen.
The Berkeley Partnership have been working to develop a set of key principles and high-level plans for this complex work, and now that we have had feedback from contractors, LPCs and others on these, the RSG will share its final programme plan with the sector at a webinar on Monday 14th June at 7:30pm.
The event will describe the journey needed to transform pharmacy representation so that PSNC and LPCs can collectively better hear and represent the voice of contractors in the future. Attendees will hear about the roadmap and timeline of activities through to 2022, and about how the RSG will engage with stakeholders throughout the process. You will also hear about some of the feedback we have had on our plan, and we will publish a more detailed summary of that next week.
The RSG is keen for as many people as possible from across the sector to join the event, as this will mark the beginning of a very busy and critical period in this important work. The meeting is for all contractors, LPCs, trade bodies, stakeholders and the pharmacy press.
Book your place on the RSG's webinar
Please note: once registered, you will receive a confirmation email containing the joining link and subsequent reminder emails will be sent 24 hours and 1 hour before the event is due to start. You may need to check your spam or junk mail folder. Any queries about accessing the webinar can be sent to review@pharmacy-review.org
RSG 'At A Glance Guide' and FAQs
We recently published an 'At A Glance Guide' to the RSG and our work which may be of interest. It provides a useful recap on the reasons why the Group was set up and the work we have done to date, as well as setting out a draft timeline for future activities.
Read the RSG 'At A Glance Guide'
The guide was accompanied by some Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) compiled from our Contractor Forum Engagement event at the end of May.
Read the RSG's latest FAQs for contractors
	

	
	
	




			Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG)
The Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG) is taking forward work to improve community pharmacy contractor representation and support.
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